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Minutes: April 08, 2021 
 
CPAC General Meeting 
April 8, 2021 
YouTube link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SuL0j0vGrhM  
 
The meeting is called to order at 9 am. 
 
Roll call was taken.  The districts in attendance were: 
D1, D2, D3, D4, D5, D6, D8, D9, D11, D12, D13, D14, D15, D20, D21, D22, D23, D24, D25, D26, 
D28, D29, D30, D32, D75, BROOKLYN HS, BRONX HS, MANHATTAN HS, QUEENS HS 
 
 
 
Meeting rules and norms were reviewed and mentioned for the meeting. 
 
The first item of business was the minutes.  The minutes will be amended to include who motioned to 
close the meeting in March by looking at the YouTube video.  Motion to accept the minutes by 
Manhattan HS.  The motion was seconded by Lourdes - Bronx HS 
 
The meeting began with Randi Garay and Shirley Aubin discussing the working group about revisions 
to A-660. 
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Adrienne Austin, acting Deputy Chancellor, joined at 9:59 am to give a FACE update. 
 
Chancellor Meisha Porter joined the meeting at 10:33 am.  Chancellor Porter gave an update about 
upcoming programs and school re-openings. 
 
At 11:12 am, Josh Wallack, Deputy Chancellor of Early Childhood & Enrollment, joined the 
meeting.  Josh joined the meeting to discuss the enrollment and admission process for the programs 
within the DOE. 
 
 
The next Dr. Kaliris Yimar Salas-Ramirez discussed the option of opting out of taking the state 
assessments.  
 
 
The American Debate League presented at 11:56 am. 
 
MHS motion to adjourn 
Bronx HS seconded 
 
11:58 am meeting was adjourned.  
 
 

The next Chancellor’s Parent Advisory Meeting is Thursday, 
May 06, 2021! 
 

 


